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MEMO 

 

To: Adirondack Women's Bar Association  

 Albany Law School 

 Capital District Black and Hispanic Bar Association 

 Capital District Women's Bar Association 

 Del-Chen-O Women's Bar Association 

 Otsego County Bar Association, 

 Chenango County Bar Association 

 Delaware County Bar Association 

 Fulton County Bar Association 

 Montgomery County Bar Association 

 Madison County Bar Association 

 Schenectady County Bar Association 

 Schoharie County Bar Association 

 Third Department Family Court Judges and Clerks 

 Third Department Panel of Attorneys for Children 
  

From: John W. Kraigenow, Director 

 

Re: Full-time Senior Attorney and Staff Attorney Positions in the Otsego County Children's 

Law Office - *Application Deadline Extended   

 

Date: August 4, 2023 

 

The Office of Attorneys for Children of the Appellate Division, Third Judicial Department, in 

consultation with the Otsego County Family Court, intends to enter into an agreement with a 

qualified attorney to serve as a full-time Senior Attorney and a qualified attorney to serve as a 

full-time Staff Attorney in the Otsego County Children's Law Office located in Cooperstown, 

New York.  Interested individuals are invited to apply and attached is an attorney application 

announcement for both the Senior Attorney and Staff Attorney positions.  We seek your assistance 

by please distributing this announcement in any way you deem appropriate, i.e., web page, 

newsletter, mailing, email, attorney's room of your court or in an otherwise conspicuous location 

to make this information available to interested persons.  If you have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to contact me.  Thank you very much for your help in getting the word out.   
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